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Hello Barker families.  
 
As the community continues to work through unprecedented times, we wanted to update parents on a 
few items: 
  

1.      Our teachers have been in contact with families and students over the past several days. Please 
feel free to continue to connect with them via email or other means the teacher may have 
provided. Teachers are using a variety of tools to connect with families, such as Google 
Classroom, Zoom Web Conferencing, traditional phone calls, email and other means. 

2.       Many instructors have previously set up Google Classrooms. If your teacher has this, please be 
checking that website for updates. 

3.       Some teachers have also been using Zoom web conferencing. Students can make an account at 
zoom.us 

4.    Also, the district’s open access web network is accessible from the high school parking lot near 
the gym entrance. The network name is BarkerGuest. Please be mindful of social distancing 
requirements if you need to use this. Staying in vehicles is preferable. 

4.       For those families without internet access, we are currently working on a process to address 
continuity of learning. 

  
We again wish to thank the community for your flexibility through this process. Teachers are hard at 
work contacting families and staying in touch with our students. We continue to miss our school being 
filled with our kids. Thank you and have a good evening. 
  
Michael Carter 
Principal, Barker Central School District 
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